
Kate used social media to find someone to remove her waste for her 
and it turns out that they weren’t licenced and fly-tipped her waste. 
Kate was prosecuted and fined £150. 
If you are asking anyone to remove and dispose of your waste on your behalf, such as 
a tradesperson that has carried out some work for you, then you have a responsibility 
to check that they are a Registered Waste Carrier. Ask for their license number and 
check it here: https://environment.data.gov.uk/public-register/view/search-waste-
carriers-brokers  

If your waste ends up being fly-tipped and you aren’t able to show that you took 
reasonable steps to prevent it then you could be prosecuted and fined.

Kate will #ThinkTwice before asking someone to remove her waste!

FLY-TIPPING 
IS A CRIME 

www.sthelens.gov.uk/flytipping
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